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While completing a a significant, but hesitated to the d-wave machine. Finally, Locke confronts the theory of
innate ideas along the lines of the Platonic Theory of Forms and argues that ideas often cited as innate are so
complex and confusing that much schooling and thought are required to grasp their meaning. It had been
recognized for some time that the sense qualities of color, sound, taste, and so forth, do not belong to the
objects that are sensed but to the mind which perceives the objects. Locke's doctrine of ideas suggests that he
subscribes to the veil of perception, though commentators have argued against this reading. Having accepted
the empirical method as the only reliable one for an adequate understanding of the phenomenon of human
knowledge, Locke was led by the logic of his position into a kind of subjectivism. But this principle does not
hold for secondary qualities since these exist only in the perceiving minds. The degree of perception that is
experienced by normal human beings is one of the characteristics that distinguish the human mind from that of
the lower animals. Plato and Rene Descartes are most famous for holding a theory of innate ideas. From which
one of the five senses do we derive the idea of a cause? This is what Locke attempted to do in what he had to
say about primary and secondary qualities. It is because of cases like these that many philosophers have been
tempted to say that knowledge is dispositional; we know something if and only if we know what to do with it
once it comes into awareness. He had insisted that such items as size, weight, shape, motion, and number were
present in the external objects, whereas color, sound, taste, odor, and feeling exist only in the minds which
perceive the objects. In beginning this discussion, he calls attention to the fact that neither the belief in an
immortal soul nor the phenomenon of sleep can furnish any evidence for the existence of ideas prior to one's
experience. We are told that primary qualities are inseparable from the bodies to which they belong. Locke,
however, prefers to use the term reflection instead because he believes this will help to avoid confusion with
the external sense or sensation. There are two types of experience that allow a simple idea to form in the
human mind: sensation, or when the mind experiences the world outside the body through the five senses, and
reflection, or when the mind turns inward, recognizing ideas about its own functions, such as thinking, willing,
believing, and doubting. He believed as ardently as any of the scientists that there is a rational order in nature
and a cause and effect relationship which holds good for all observed phenomena. He is particularly keen on
demolishing the nativist position because it had recently gained renewed currency among intellectual circles,
partially in response to Rene Descartes' philosophy. Throughout, Locke's strategy is to focus on those
principles which he views as the best possible candidate for universal consent, namely that whatever is is and
nothing can be and not be at the same time. Therefore, Book II, which is all about Locke's theory of ideas, is
perhaps the most important part of the Essay. Locke's response is to call this position incoherent. In addition to
these qualities, we have also the ideas of space, figure, rest, and motion.


